
 
 
 
October 16, 2017 
 
Dear Guest, 
 
We have an important itinerary change to tell you about on your upcoming 7-Night Southern 
Caribbean Cruise departing from San Juan on November 18. Updates from the Caribbean islands 
are coming in daily, and we’re doing everything we can to ensure you have the best vacation 
possible. We know these changes can be disruptive, but we truly believe we’ve found an opportunity 
to make your upcoming sailing even better. 
 
Our teams on the ground in St. Croix haven’t been able to determine when the island will be ready 
to welcome cruise guests again. So, we’re replacing St. Croix with a visit to the breathtaking port of 
Basseterre, St. Kitts for your sailing.  
 
We’re arranging a wide variety of in-depth shore excursions for you to choose from in St. Kitts. Once 
we have them finalized, we’ll send you all the details you need to plan your excursions and book 
them before you sail. 
 
If you had shore excursions booked in St. Croix, you’ll automatically receive a full refund back to the 
form of payment used to book your excursions. 
 
For your convenience, we’ve included your current itinerary and your newly revised itinerary below.  
 

 
 
If you have any questions about your new ports of call, please call us at 1-800-280-3423 or contact 
your travel agent. 
 
We continue to support the relief efforts for the islands affected by the recent hurricanes, and we’re 
doing all we can to help them welcome cruise ships and visitors once again. We hope you’re looking 
forward to visiting these beautiful islands in the near future as much as we are. 
 
Sincerely, 
Celebrity Cruises 


